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For further information, call Matt Campbell, Superintendent, at 330-627-6555. 
 
At the regular March meeting of the Carroll County Board of Developmental Disabilities 
held March 27th, the Board heard from Superintendent Matt Campbell attended, along 
with Ray Heaston, the 2014 Ohio Superintendents of County Boards of Developmental 
Disabilities conference held at Embassy Suites in Dublin.  Ohio Department of 
Developmental Disabilities Director John Martin was there to discuss Centers for 
Medicaid Services findings.  Other agenda items included changes in TDD waivers, 
Medicaid and stability funds, Department of Justice findings, fiscal sustainability, and the 
Mid-Biennial Review. The House and Senate agreed on an additional 4 calamity days.  
School will be able to use the first 5 calamity days, make up 4 days, and then use the 
newly approved 4 additional calamity days.  Carroll Hills School has missed so far 13 
days.  Students will make up the required 4 days over Spring Break on March 31 through 
April 3, 2014. 
 
 
In other business, the Board: 
 

• Approve the Program Division Reports; 

• Approved the 2014 to 2015 Program Calendar; 

• Approved the Employment First Policy; 

• Approved 1 new application for Family Selected Services; 

• approved payment of $1,757.41 for February bills in the Hot Lunch account; 

• approved payment of $66,604.77 for February bills in the General Funds account; 

• approved payment of $3,040.80 for February bills in the Residential Services 
account; 

• Held an executive session at 6:06 pm to discuss matters involving employee 
compensation and ended at 6:37 pm; 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Thursday, April 24, 2014 at 5:30 P.M. at the 
Administration Building. 
 
 


